
 
To: President and Members   September 10, 2020 
 of the City Council 
 c/o 409 City Hall 
 
 The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to 
review Council Bill #20-0496, entitled, “Records Management - Modernizing, Correcting, and 
Conforming.” The purpose of this bill is to repeal and replace “City Code provisions regarding 
Baltimore City records management program to conform to State law requirements and to reflect 
modern practices in records management.” 
 
 BCHD is unlikely to incur any expenses or expend any additional resources because of 
the adoption of Council Bill #20-0496. Therefore, BCHD has no objections to its passage. 
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20-0496 –  Records Management - Modernizing, 
Correcting, and Conforming 
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